
KUDOS
to the South Bend Crew!

By Bob Ferreira
	 On behalf of the boys, I just want to extend our gratitude and congratulations on a festive and very meaningful convention in 
South Bend. For all those who contributed to making this gathering I thank you from the bottom of my heart. I want to make special 
mention to those who spearheaded this very demanding and daunting task. To Becky Bonham for all her hard work as Associate 
Chair; to Mr. Larry Thompson for being a wonderful host and organizer, and to Janet 
Thompson for her steadfast attention in making sure the day to day details were to 
everyone’s liking. Janet probably had the most demanding 
task in any convention or large gathering... I am 
referring to seating arrangements. Anyone who has 
ever had experience in this area knows what I am 
talking about so please remember Janet at Christmas! 
Ha Ha!
	 My sincerest apologies if I have left out anyone, 
but please know that your labors never went unnoticed 
by the four of us and we are very grateful for all the 
hard work.
	 I would also like to thank all of those on the Four 
Freshmen Society Board and the FFS convention 
committee for continuing to organize and fund these 
undertakings.
	 I especially want to thank all those fans and friends 
who took the time to travel to South Bend to celebrate 
70 years of this amazing group. You are all very special. 
I hope to see you all at some point on 
the road and next year in Denver.
Cheers!


